
 

Principal Weekly Message –December 1, 2017 

Hello Otter families, this is Tina Zarzecki – principal at Lake Myra Elementary 

School.  Please see below for important information. 

1. Student 2018-2019 school assignment strips for all students will come home 
on or before January 4, 2018.  The Magnet and Year Round application 
window will run from January 10-31, 2018 with results posted on February 
14.  Request for school transfer period will run from February 20-March 6, 
2018 with results posted beginning March 6. Please note there will no longer 
be a May school transfer window.  

2. Interims will come home Monday, December 4, in the Monday Folders. 
3. Please keep reading for READvolution! The Carolina Hurricanes are 

partnering with WCPSS to support community-wide literacy. Please contact 
your child’s teacher if you have not received information. 

4. We have an exciting opportunity for parent volunteers who would like to help 
support Lake Myra from home. We are in need of a Yearbook Coordinator 
who would work with Ms. Wall, our Art teacher, to create the layout of our 
yearbook from your laptop at home. This would require someone who is 
slightly tech. savvy and willing to give a few hours to the Lake. If you are 
interested please contact Ms. Wall at kwall2@wcpss.net. 

5. Please come and check our Lost and Found. It is growing quickly. It is very 
likely that your child has left a sweatshirt to coat behind. 

6. Our next early release day will be December 21.  Dismissal will begin at 1:15 
PM. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tina Zarzecki 
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